
 

 

  
Wednesday 21st July 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

To our Year 6… 

We say a fond farewell, we will miss you very much. Each member of the year group has 

been true ambassadors for our school, through their daily contributions to school life; in 

various sporting events, outdoor 

education visits and school plays; 

as part of the school council and 

more recently recognised by the 

Archbishop of York Trust as Young 

Leaders- a first for Coppull St 

John’s! We hope that the 

foundations you have built in primary school will go on to help you achieve all your hopes 

and dreams. We wish you every success and happiness. 

 

 Over the summer the WWF have a summer challenge which you and your child 

may want to explore. ‘You are invited to explore Wilderville, an exciting town which is 

suffering some serious environmental problems. But with the help of the Wild World 

Heroes, there’s plenty of ways to make the town better for the people and animals that live 

there. Wild World Heroes will feature amazing books, awesome rewards, and plenty of 

ideas for taking care of our environment. Send your book reviews of nature or 

environment themed books. Download the Wild World Heroes book review 

template, submit your entries by 20 September 2021 and WWF chosen winners will 

be in with the chance of winning a WWF animal adoption for their school! Don't 

forget to read the Terms and Conditions and to submit your entries along with the 

book review submission form. Here is the link to find out more! 

https://www.wwf.org.uk/sites/default/files/2021-

06/WEB_Student_WWF_Wild%20World%20Heroes%20resource.pdf 

 

 

https://www.wwf.org.uk/sites/default/files/2021-06/SRC_T%26C_2021.pdf
https://www.wwf.org.uk/sites/default/files/2021-06/Book%20review%20submission%20form.pdf
https://www.wwf.org.uk/sites/default/files/2021-06/WEB_Student_WWF_Wild%20World%20Heroes%20resource.pdf
https://www.wwf.org.uk/sites/default/files/2021-06/WEB_Student_WWF_Wild%20World%20Heroes%20resource.pdf


 

 

 

A reminder about the summer reading challenge… 

 
                                                       Here is a link to the current opening hours at the library : 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/libraries-and-archives/libraries/find-a-library/coppull-library/ 
 This is a great (and FREE!) resource for children during the summer holidays- please visit the library 
when you get chance. Reading is so important and we encourage all our children to pick up a book 
each day. 
 

Summer Maths! 

Morrison’s have teamed up with White Rose Maths- a scheme we use in school- please 

check out the link below to access information about the resources available in stores for 

the summer holidays.  

Parents and carers can collect the books from 26th  July onwards at any of Morrisons 

network of stores nationwide. All you need to do is to call in at the ‘Children’s Little Library’ 

in your local Morrisons store during a regular shop, and collect free copies!  

Families are welcome to take one free copy per pupil from Y1 to Y6. The workbooks contain 

a link to the answers, too. 

https://whiterosemaths.com/morrisons/ 

 

Blue Peter 

A long-standing children’s favourite television programme. If your children watch this and 

are keen to earn themselves a BP badge, then follow the link below. Make sure you let us 

know how you get on! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-peter-badges 

 

Raffle winners. 

Many thanks to all our families for their support in buying raffle tickets and choosing a 

‘name’ for the teddy. Congratulations to our winners; Mate & Gabor, Ryan & Saffron, Drew, 

Josh & Luke, Miley & Bentley! Thank you very much for all your support and especially to the 

families who organised all the kind donations. £80 was raised towards the leaver’s trip- a 

LANCASHIRE READING JOURNEY  

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE  
please follow the link to watch a video 

explaining this year’s reading challenge 

(SCART) 
https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/c
ourse/31808 
 

Material is available to collect from Coppull Library 
from Monday 28th June. 
It Is most certainly worth having a look at the clip 
with your children and joining in the reading 
challenge!  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/libraries-and-archives/libraries/find-a-library/coppull-library/
https://whiterosemaths.com/morrisons/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-peter-badges
https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/course/31808
https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/course/31808


 

 

fantastic addition to what they had raised already earlier in the school year bringing their 

fundraising efforts to an incredible £653! Thank you to families who have offered their 

continued support with this.  

 

PTFA Sunflower competition  

You may remember that the PTFA encouraged all our children to plant a sunflower seed 

back in April. The results have been amazing. We have heard that an amazing 33 entries 

have been sent to the PTFA. Here are a couple of the thriving sunflowers with Isabelle’s and 

Rosie May’s measuring a staggering 2m 35cm! Wow!! and it is still growing!!  Great photo’s – 

thank you! The PTFA are delighted! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Winners from each year group are: 

Class 1. Rosie-May and Charlotte Jones 

 

Class 2. Henry Jonsson and Netanya 

 

CLASS 3. Laila and Millie Brook 

 

Class 4. Isabelle and Evan 

 

Many congratulations to our winners and well done to everyone who entered!  

 

 

School lunches 

A reminder that school lunches will be £2.35 from September for children in year 3,4,5 and 

6. Children may choose to change between a school dinner or packed lunch at the end of 

each half term.  

 

Sports day. 

We are delighted the sports days could go ahead, with class 1 & 2 last week and class 3 & 

4 yesterday. The children really enjoyed the races and demonstrated great team spirit as 

they cheered each other on. Check out our school face book page for more photographs 

of the events. 

 

 

 

 

 

What a 

wonderful 

summer term we 

have managed to 

have!  Our 

fantastic children, staff and parents all 

working together to ensure all the children 

have had fun, challenge and excitement! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

I am just awaiting clarification and further details regarding our return to school 

in September. I will keep you up-to-date as we move through the summer holidays.  

I am planning for us to return to the same start time of 8.45am, with class 1 & 2 

finishing the school day at 3.20pm and class 3 & 4 finishing at 3.25pm.  

 

 

I am sure you will join me in expressing sincere thanks to the dedication and 

commitment from all the staff in ensuring the children have been able to access a 

range of learning opportunities both in school and when needed at home on Google 

Classroom.  

The smooth transition of learning in school one day to virtual learning the next 

has been most remarkable by staff and especially our children. Well done to you 

all!  Thanks are also expressed to our school governors and to the members of the 

PTFA for their continued support, which is very much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to you too for your 

patience, time and commitment to 

support your children in their 

learning.  

I wish you and your family a very 

safe and happy summer holidays 

and we look forward to seeing you 

all in September.  

 

 

School opens Thursday 2nd September at 8.45am to all year groups 

 

 

 

 


